News story: PM call with Taoiseach
Enda Kenny: 11 June 2017

Prime Minister Theresa May spoke on the phone to Taoiseach Enda Kenny today.
The Prime Minister explained that she is working towards a confidence and
supply deal with the DUP which would provide stability and certainty for the
UK going forward.

They confirmed their joint commitment to restoring a Northern Ireland
Executive as soon as possible and agreed that both countries would continue
to engage closely to bring about political stability in Northern Ireland. The
Prime Minister reiterated that the government’s approach and objectives in
the forthcoming talks to re-establish the Northern Ireland Executive remained
unchanged.

The 2 leaders spoke about their willingness to continue close cooperation as
the UK embarks on leaving the European Union, with no return to a hard
border.

The Prime Minister thanked Mr Kenny for helping to make UK-Ireland relations
stronger than ever, wished him well for the future and said she looked
forward to continuing a close relationship with his successor.
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